
Orange County has been declared to receive FEMA Individual Assistance (Households). 
Individuals who sustained losses due to the winter storm and DO NOT have insurance can 
now apply for federal assistance. If your property was damaged and you don't have 
insurance, apply for assistance now: 

Visit: www.disasterassistance.gov 
Call: 800-621-3362 (TTY: 800-462-7585) 
Download: FEMA App 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.disasterassistance.gov/?fbclid=IwAR2yI0HgPKyiman7bGu3F9tDBVaLALbalJiz9Kt22JgEVzoUz60H3bfkkGE

